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“To whom it may concern 

As the Assembly Member for Brecon and Radnorshire I am 

hugely supportive of the Bronllys Well Being Park and all of its 

proposed future work.   

 

As you will be aware they intend to create an inspirational Park 

with Bronllys Hospital at its heart, the park will support a wide 

range of citizens and their needs, including the most vulnerable 

in the community. The project has also already brought together 

councils from the local communities to support the project, so a 

wider area can benefit from the Wellbeing Park. 

I have meet with the steering group on several occasions over 

the last few years and have been kept up to date as the project 

progresses.  Indeed most recently I understand that they have 

received the notification that Bronllys Well Being Park (CLT) Ltd 

has been registered as a society. 

 

I really hope that the Arwain application for the funding for a 

Development Officer is successful and allows the society to 

support taking the project forward. 

 

Yours sincerely  

Kirsty Williams 
Assembly Member for Brecon and Radnorshire” 
19th December 2016 
 
  Aelod Cynulliad dros Brycheiniog y Sir Faesyfed 
  

 


